
4th January 2023

Dear Parents and Carers

5H Compliment Chain Reward

As a result of their excellent behaviour, 5H have completed their compliment chain and have
earned a reward, which will take place on Friday 13th January in the afternoon. We will be
having a pyjama party as chosen by the class. Children can bring in ‘mufti’ clothing or
pyjamas to get changed into. The children are expected to wear their normal school uniform
to school and will be able to change in the afternoon. They are allowed to bring a cuddly toy
or pillow if they wish.

In addition to this, the children are allowed to bring in some snacks (no nut products) and a
juice drink for the afternoon (no fizzy drinks please). We will provide the children with a hot
chocolate drink during the afternoon. Please advise me if you do not wish your child to have
this. We will also be watching a U or PG rated film.

Kind regards,

Mrs Hawes


